
                        PRESIDENT’’s MESSAGE       SPRING\SUMMER 2018 

    

 

Well here we are in Spring and looking forward to the warm sunny days of Summer.  

The 96
th

 Antigonish Diocesan Convention in April, held in Glace Bay and hosted by St. Anne’s 

CWL, was a wonderful learning experience.   Our hosts were extremely kind and gracious, 

making our time there very enjoyable.   Thank you St. Anne’s!!  

A brief ceremony was held at the 96
th

 Antigonish Diocesan Convention to recognize the work of 

the Antigonish Diocesan Regional Convenors to recognize them for their role of liaison between 

the Diocesan councils and the Diocesan Executive and to thank them for their dedication over 

the past years.   

I want to welcome our new Spiritual Advisor, Fr. Danny Boudreau, to his first Antigonish 

Diocesan Convention as our Diocesan Spiritual Advisor.  

The annual spiritual retreat at Our Lady of Grace Monastery is scheduled for June 2
nd

, hosted by 

St. Andrews CWL council and it is hoped that we will have a good attendance.   This is a lovely 

day of prayer and reflection, in the Theme: Women At the Heart of Change.  Please join us for 

such a good cause. 

The Nova Scotia Provincial CWL Convention is June 8-10, hosted by St. John the Baptist, New 

Glasgow. 

We are planning our Fall Conference October 13th, hosted by St. Marguerite Bourgeoys CWL 

and being held at Our Lady of Fatima Hall, Sydney River.  

Enjoy our beautiful summer days and REMEMBER to be GRATEFUL each day for something. 

💜  

Love,  

Cleo 


